
 

 

  



  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A Big welcome to Charlee, Moe and AJ who have joined us at David Street School.   Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 

Newsletter 30 Sept 2021 

Yummy Apple Stickers - Extension 
 
Yummy Stickers Collection 
has been extended until 
everyone in the country is 
at level 2.  

 So keep sending in your stickers!    
 
Yummy stickers will then be converted into a 
winning share of the $200,000 sports prize 
pool from DG Sport for our school. 

 

Our school term ends tomorrow Friday 1 October at the normal time of 3pm  
and opens again to begin Term 4 on Monday 18 October. 

Included in this newsletter you will find Important Dates for Term 4.  
These dates will depend on which level we are in at the time.  

We will keep you informed via future newsletters, our Facebook page, 
 and Hero app. 

 
BOT Announcement: 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of Chris Marks to the position of 
Deputy Principal at David Street School from the beginning of 2022. Chris is not 
only a well-qualified outstanding teacher with an extensive range of talents and 
skills, he has a business management degree with leadership and management 
experience in companies such as Griffins and Coca Cola.  
Congratulations Chris. We know our children, staff and community will be 
delighted that you have chosen to continue your teaching career with us at David 
Street School.  
 

We would also like to send our best wishes to Emma Sheely and her partner Sam, 
as Emma takes maternity leave from teaching Room 13 from beginning of next 
term.  
You will make a fabulous mum Emma.  
Further good news is that Emma Alsemgeest, who has already been working in 
Room 13, has been employed to teach in Emma’s place alongside Janine Fiebig. 

 

Important Dates for Term 4 
 

Monday 18 October  
Term 4 begins  
 
Calendar Art  
Your children have been busy 
producing some amazing art for 
Term 4 Calendar Art. Order 
Forms will go out the first week 
of Term 4.  
 

Wednesday 20 October 
Livestock Day, held at St Joseph’s School, 
Morrinsville. 
 

Monday 25 October 
Labour Day Holiday – SCHOOL CLOSED 

 
Thursday 28 October 
National Shakeout Drill 9.30am 
More information can be found here: 
https://getready.govt.nz/involved/shakeout/  
 

Monday 15 November 
DSS Athletics (whole school) 
 

Tuesday 16 November  
Team Photos with Photolife 
 

Wednesday 17 November 
Athletics Postponement Day 
 

Thursday 18 November 
Class and Individual Photos 
 

Tuesday 14 December 
Last day of Term 4 
 
Prize giving Celebration & Year 6 Social 
dates are yet to be confirmed. 

WE NEED YOU! 

David Street School is fundraising at the Morrinsville Volunteer Fire Brigade Centennial 
Celebration on Saturday October 30th at the Morrinsville recreation grounds. This is going to be 
a fun filled day for all the family. 
 

Can you cook a good sausage, flip a burger or sell water to a penguin? 
 

We need you to help between 10am and 2pm on Saturday 30th October to make this fundraising 
a success.  
 

Please fill out the online form   https://bit.ly/3CSU2YD or go to our website 
www.davidst.school.nz , you will find it under ‘Home & School’. 
Or you can phone our school office and leave your contact details, one of our Home & School 
members will get back to you. Ph: 889-7780  
 

Thanks DSS Home and School Committee 

https://getready.govt.nz/involved/shakeout/
https://bit.ly/3CSU2YD
http://www.davidst.school.nz/


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

                          
 

 

 

 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School care and School Holiday programme at David 
Street School. 

 

The Care for Kids Holiday Programme for Term 3 will run as follows: 

Monday 4th October – Friday 8th October 
                       Monday 11th October – Friday 15th October 

Full day (over 5 hrs) is $40.00.   Half day (5hrs or less) is $30.00 
 

To enroll your child please go to our online enrolment site  
 https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids     

 Or contact Pia 0273 691263 or email careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

Please book early as there are limited spaces available. 
 

Please be aware once your child's enrolment is confirmed  
you will be charged if they are absent unless we have received a minimum of a 

weeks' notice of the change. 

 
 

 

Thursday September 30 Year 5 & 6   

3.30 pm   St Joes Rockers  vs  DSS Orange - field 1 
3.30 pm   Tahuna Gold   vs  DSS Yellow     - field 2 
  

 

 

Morrinsville Athletics Club 

2021/2022 Season 

Register online at 

www.sporty.co.nz/morrinsvilleaa 

First Club night Tuesday Oct 26, 

5.45pm, Morrinsville College grounds 

Ages 2-14 

Enquiries: morrinsvilleaac@gmail.com 

Matamata-Piako Libraries 
  
The libraries are currently running a reading challenge called Rug 
Up and Read.  We have extended the closing date and made 
online entries possible to encourage as many people as possible to 
enter, including schools.  
  

All the children, parents, or teachers need to do is choose one 
challenge to complete (or more!) and email us or fill out an entry 
form at Te Aroha, Matamata or Morrinsville Library.  We have 
prizes from local retailers as well as book prizes to be won! 
  
Visit our website or ask us for more details:  
http://matamatapiakolibraries.co.nz/  

 

Hockey Draw 2021    All games at Morrinsville College 
 

Friday October 1  Year 3 & 4 
3.30pm  DSS Red  vs  DSS Blue     - field 1 

4.00 pm   DSS Green    vs  St Joes Strikers  - field 1 
4 .30 pm  DSS White  vs  Tahuna Stars    - field 1 
4 .30 pm St Joes Slick Sticks  vs  DSS White   - field 1 

https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids
mailto:careforkids@davidst.school.nz
http://matamatapiakolibraries.co.nz/

